
  

 
 

 

Shot and abandoned black 
bear near CCC Road 

 
 

 
 

 
Conservation Officer Services Branch (COSB) is seeking assistance from 
the public to identify the person(s) responsible for killing and abandoning a 
mature male black bear. 
 
On Sunday May 17th, 2015, between 1PM and 3PM a gunshot was heard, 
followed by the sound of an ATV in the vicinity of the CCC Road along the 
South Klondike Highway near Kookatsoon Lake. A short time later, the 
public discovered the entire carcass of a brown-phased black bear and 
reported it to COSB. The bear was killed by a single gunshot. 
 
There is no indication that the kill was made in self-defence. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this matter is asked to call the TIPP Line 
or the Conservation Officer Services Branch at 667-8005.  
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 
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